
 

Updated Schedule for the 3rd Term PTC 

May 2, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Greetings! 

We warmly invite you to attend our Parent-Teacher Conference (PTC) on May 8, 2025. This is 
a valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and connect with their teachers. 

Please take note of the *updated schedule: 

Alabang Campus 

Cluster Time Venue 

Pre-Kinder, Kinder, Grades 
1-6 

7:30 - 11:30 am Sports Pavilion 

Grades 7-10  8:00 am - 12:00 nn Sports Pavilion 

BRafeNHS 8:00 am - 12:00 nn Sports Pavilion  

Vermosa Campus 

Cluster Time Venue 

Pre-Kinder, Kinder, Grades 
1-4 

7:30 - 11:30 am  5th Floor Spark Building 

Grades 7-10  8:00 am - 12:00 nn  5th Floor Spark Building 

Grades 11-12 8:00 am - 12:00 nn Senior High School 
Classrooms 

 

Please be informed that the Registrar’s Office has announced that printed report cards will 
only be available for Pre-Kinder, Kinder, Grade 6, Grade 10, and Grade 12. For all other 
grade levels, grades will be accessible online via the DLSZ Family Portal.  

For reference: Letter to Parents from the Registrar’s Office 

 
 

https://family.dlszobel.edu.ph/login
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RQFnha4W9Wb6Accr2jPm0MCFRvARI6Zy/view?usp=sharing


 

Online viewing of grades will begin on May 3, *8:00 am for Pre-K, Kinder, Grade 6, Grade 
10, Grade 12 and BRafeNHS (Grades 10 and 12), and on May 7, 2025, *7:00 pm for all 
other levels, onwards allowing parents to review their child's academic performance in advance. 

Special Subject Teachers assigned to both campuses (e.g. Art and Music) will set up online 
meetings for parents. Please be guided by the PTC Online Booking instructions in the following 
links:  

Grade School (Special Subjects) 

High School (Special Subjects) 

For a swift conduct of our online PTC, we request that you specify your concern/s in the Booking 
Notes when you secure your appointment.  Please adhere to the 10-minute time limit for your 
conference with each teacher as a courtesy to the parents scheduled after you. 

Additionally, you may access the special subject teachers' booking page links assigned to 
Alabang and Vermosa Campuses. 

We still encourage all parents to meet with their child’s teachers to stay updated on their learning 
and development. 

As we approach the end of the academic year, we sincerely thank you for your continued support 
and partnership in your child’s education. Your dedication and involvement throughout the year 
are deeply appreciated. 

We look forward to seeing you at the conference. 

In St. La Salle, 
 
 
Learning Management Department 
Learning Standards Department 
Learning Formation Department 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
Dr. Ruby P. Ramos (SGD.) 
School Principal    
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